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address correspondence to the secretary.
370 SEVENTH AVENUE. NEW YORK CITY

March 16, 1931
OFFICERS OF THE CONFERENCE

Sir Jathur W. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir Arthur:

It has occurred to us that the colleges in Canada would be 
interested to participate in the National Conference on College Hy­
giene which we are going to have at Syracuse University, Syracuse,
New York, May 5th to 9th. 
the presidents of 450 colleges throughout this country sets forth 
the general plans of this Conference and I think you will get a fair 
idea about it from this letter. I would like to extend to you a very 
cordial invitation to send delegates to this meeting.

I note that McGill University is a member of the American 
Student Health Association which is one of the organizations whose 
sponsorship the Conference will be held. I hope that Dr. Lamb, your 
representative in that Association may be with us at Syracuse.

The enclosed letter which was sent out to

Very sincerely yours

Louise Strachan 
Secretary

Me To Dr. Lambqi

7/hat do you think?
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